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Sheppard Mullin Supports Transgender Rights

11.01.2018

Sheppard Mullin was one of only four law firms to sign a statement against reported plans by the current
Administration to roll back legal protections for transgender people. The statement and effort to secure the
signatories was organized by 14 LGBTQ+ community organizations, led by and the Human Rights Campaign
(HRC) and Out Leadership.

Click here to read the statement.
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